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  FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors Chair Janet Wolf Statement on Passing of Former Santa Barbara Mayor Harriet Miller 
“On behalf of the Board of Supervisors and the County, it was with great sadness that we learned today about the passing of former Santa Barbara Mayor Harriet Miller.  Harriet was a champion of good government and she made enormous, positive contributions to the City and County of Santa Barbara,” Board Chair Wolf said.

Although known by many as one of the most respected mayors of the City of Santa Barbara, she was also a dedicated member and representative on several county-wide committees or agencies, including the Santa Barbara County Association of Governments, the Local Agency Formation Commission, the Employees Retirement Board and was appointed by Governor Schwarzenegger in 2004 to serve on the Mission County Formation Commission.

In addition, Harriet Miller served on the boards for the National League of Cities, the League of California Cities and the Rehabilitation Institute of Santa Barbara, Supervisor Wolf noted.  Miller was also active in Santa Barbara’s arts and cultural activities, serving on the boards for the Santa Barbara Symphony and the Center for the Performing Arts.
“Harriet was tireless in her efforts of community and public service.  We have lost a very valued member of our community.  I considered Harriet a good friend and we will all miss her wit, wisdom and compassion.  Our thoughts and prayers go out to her loved ones during this time,” Supervisor Wolf said.

Wolf said she has asked that flags at County buildings be flown at half staff in honor of Miller. 
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